
From: lvjet@aol.com
Sent: Sunday, January 13, 2013 8:51 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: Thursday update GIV

Jeffrey,

George (pilot) is waiting to hear from Enrique regarding GIV staying till Thursday late afternoon.

George is planning to stay overnight Monday since he's trying to get a one-way charter back to Florida. If Enrique approves of Thursday stay, George is requesting us to cover expenses of crew and hanger till Thursday, hanger is \$475 per night at Islip.

I should hear back later tonight whether GIV will be able to stay till Thursday.

Thx

Larry

Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

```
<?xml version="1.0" encoding="UTF-8"?>
```

```
<!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
```

```
<plist version="1.0">
```

```
<dict>
```

```
  <key>conversation-id</key>
```

```
  <integer>140571</integer>
```

```
  <key>date-last-viewed</key>
```

```
  <integer>0</integer>
```

```
  <key>date-received</key>
```

```
  <integer>1358110235</integer>
```

```
  <key>flags</key>
```

```
  <integer>8623750145</integer>
```

```
  <key>gmail-label-ids</key>
```

```
  <array>
```

```
    <integer>6</integer>
```

```
    <integer>2</integer>
```

```
  </array>
```

```
  <key>remote-id</key>
```

```
  <string>269254</string>
```

```
</dict>
```

```
</plist>
```